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Tara Hall

From: Diana Baker <dbaker@seniorservicesinc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 1:42 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: 2023 QAP needed

This message was sent securely using Zix®  
 
Hello,  
 
Since working with adults with different physical abilities over the past eleven years, one thing has remained consistent 
and that is the shortage of adequate housing in North Carolina. Assisting with transitioning North Carolinians from 
institutions to community living I have had a front seat to observe how the lack of accessible housing has prevented or 
delayed transitions. A 2018 report from Money Follows the Person, a NC Medicaid transitions program, revealed that 
satisfaction with living arrangements improved quality of life by 45% over the pre-transition baseline. I am asking that you 
strongly consider and implement an increase from the 5% of fully accessible units to 10%.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Diana Baker, BSW, MHSA, MSW  
(she, her, hers) (what is this?) 
Director of Living at Home  
 
  

 
Senior Services 
2895 Shorefair Drive 
Winston-Salem, NC 27105 
Direct: 336-721-6945 
Main: 336-725-0907 
Fax:  336-703-5533 
Email:  dbaker@seniorservicesinc.org  
Website:  http://www.seniorservicesinc.org 
 
View Help Line's Directory of Services for Older Adults in Forsyth County: Directory of Services 
  
Too many local seniors are alone, hungry and struggling to meet basic needs.  Your gift will 
change their lives. 
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